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Joyce enjoyed our visit from Animal 

Antics this month, there were plenty 

of fury animals to cuddle.  

Naomi has been busy in the kitchen 

making mince meat for Christmas 

mince pies  
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We were joined by Elvis for a 

fabulous morning of singing and 

dancing 

Eyes down for Bingo, a firm 

favourite amongst our residents - 

there is always plenty of prizes to 

be won 



Newsletter of 29 Sep 2024   

4 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

-  Marion Perry 
   

 

We have been doing plenty of craft 

sessions, along with mindful 

colouring, Autumn crafts making 

Sun catchers - it is said that arts 

and crafts can reduce stress and 

anxiety, improve cognitive function 

and our residents get a sense of 

achievement.  

 Peter McMeekin -  Jean Row - 

 Helen Murray -  Isabel Stokoe - 

 Margaret Nelson - 
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Halloween Party... 

Join us for our Halloween Party on the 31st October, we will be 

joined by musicians Fine Vintage at 11am, followed by a spooky 

three course lunch. 

Anyone wishing to join their loved ones for dinner, please let Michelle 

know. 

 

 

Upcoming events 

3rd October we will be joined by Elvis at 2pm  

8th October we will be joined by the fabulous Robert Whitehead 

playing his accordion at 11am 

15th October we will be joined by Denise Howe for a talk about Japan, 

Denise will be bringing some Samori swords and original Japanese 

dress at 11am 

24th October we will joined by KL Pony, their little pony will be visiting 

all residents for a cuddle, from 10.30 onwards 

30th October we will have our monthly Church service at 11am We 

have our Halloween Party on the 31st October, we will be joined by 

musicians Fine Vintage at 11am followed by a spooky lunch. 

Family and friends welcome  

We also have Little Movers visiting us every Friday morning, our 

residents really the little ones and we will also have Jessie and 

Cooper the dogs also coming to visit throughout the months for plenty 

of cuddles. 


